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18 November 2022 

Subject: Agency advice 

Dear Mr Connellan 

The Department has received advice from its Water Group in relation to the above modification application.  

DPE Water have made recommendations regarding the extraction volume and construction of the proposed 

groundwater bore as well as Water Access Licence requirements.  

You are requested to review these recommendations and provide any comments at your earliest convenience.  

If you have any questions, please contact Rachelle Abou Saleh on (02) 9228 6177 or via email at 

rachelle.abousaleh@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gen Lucas 

Team Leader – Resource Assessments 
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